
 

 

Rocklin Unified School District  
2615 Sierra Meadows Drive 

Rocklin, CA 95677 
 

**PLEASE POST** 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Rocklin Unified School District will hold a public hearing on April 17, 2024, at 6:30 p.m., to 
gather public input on “draft” trustee area maps.  
 
The Rocklin Unified School District’s Board of Trustees is currently elected under an “at-large” 
election system, where Board members are elected by voters of the entire District.  On March 6, 2024, 
the Board adopted Resolution No. 23-24-31, signaling its intent to transition to by-trustee area 
elections.  In a by-trustee area election system, each Board member must reside within the designated 
trustee area boundary and is elected only by the voters in that trustee area.  On or around April 10, 
2024, the District published “draft” trustee area maps for the Board and public’s consideration.  The 
maps were published on the District’s website: https://www.rocklinusd.org/School-Board/Districting-
2024/index.html.  

 
On April 17, 2024, at 6:30 p.m., the Board will hold a public hearing at the RUSD District Office – Board 
Room (located at 2615 Sierra Meadows Drive, Rocklin, CA 95677) to receive community input on the 
proposed trustee area maps.  The public is invited to participate and make comments during the public 
hearing. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this public hearing, please contact Georgia Navarre at 916 630-
2230 or at gnavarre@rocklinusd.org.  
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